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SUNSHINE COAST 
 

CHURCHES SOCCER ASSN 
 

 
 
 
13th May 2020 
 
 
Hello SCCSA Families, 
 
With the release of QLD government’s road Map to easing restrictions last Friday, Sunshine Coast 
Churches Soccer Association is working towards comprehensive guidelines so our trainings and 
games can recommence as soon as possible. 
  
This guideline needs to integrate both the Road map to easing restrictions and the AIS framework 
for Rebooting Sport in a COvid-19 Environment.  The guidelines will be discussed with clubs in the 
coming days, as our clubs will need to be prepared for our players to return to a safe environment 
when it is possible to do so. The exact date for any recommencement is subject to the release of 
State Government guidance to community sporting bodies on Friday 15 May. 
  
SCCSA will be provide further information as soon as possible, however in the meantime the 
current suspension of soccer activities within SCCSA still applies. 
  
We encourage our members to download the COVID safe app and continue to practise social 
distancing 
 
We appreciate everyone’s patience through this time. Understandably we are all very keen to 
recommence the season as soon as possible. 
 

Your Sincerely 

Tim Wolens  

SCCSA President  


